THE DOOR TO HEALTHCARE is Open for You, Year-Round
Open enrollment period for Qualified Health Plans is closed until 
November 15, 2014. 
But we’re still here to answer your questions!

Has your situation changed?  
You may qualify for a Special Enrollment Period
 at any time of year if you experience a qualifying life event that impacts your eligibility determination. 
Qualifying life events include: a job loss, reduction in hours or income, marriage, divorce or the birth of a child, etc…

And if you believe that you might qualify for Medicaid, remember that Medicaid applications are accepted and processed year-round.
*********** 
In Howard County - you can visit us in your community 
on Tuesday, August 5th, from 6:30pm to 8:30pm during
NATIONAL NIGHT OUT at the North Laurel Community Center.
  
On Wednesday, August 6th and Friday August 8th we’ll be at the HOWARD COUNTY FAIR from 9:30am until 9:30pm.
************
Come and talk to us at 8930 Stanford Boulevard in Columbia, 
or call us to set up an appointment at 855-288-3667 
for any of our locations.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]We serve:  Howard, Carroll, Frederick, Washington, Allegany and Garrett Counties.

THE DOOR TO HEALTHCARE is open for you whenever you need us, year-round!   Appointments recommended!
Call - 855-288-3667
